
Wall Street Insurance Companies Are
Profiting, While New Jerseyan’s Struggle
Over the last six months HPAE has heard from many of you about your struggles with high medical

bills & medical debt. A grievance was filed to fight some of these unexpected costs yet there is a

larger problem we must address: Health Insurance costs continue to rise, while access to providers

narrows. To this end, you are invited to attend TWO IMPORTANT EVENTS!

NEPTUNE TOWN COUNCIL: On September 12th, 2016 at 7:30 pm, we will be introducing a health

insurance resolution to the Neptune Town Council. We would like YOU to come to this meeting to

support our resolution. We are fighting to keep services for our members as well as our community!

NJ HEDGE CLIPPERS FORUM: New Jerseyans deserve to know how Wall Street’s insurance

industry is generating record profits while patients & consumers fall into debt to manage their health

care and unexpected health emergencies. Join HPAE & our partners at NJ Hedge Clippers at the

Toms River Library on September 22, 2016 at 6:00 PM for a conversation on how Wall

Street insurance companies are driving up costs for patients & consumers. 


